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Friday, April 14, 2017 

  
 TEMPORARY ROAD OPENING AND MAIN ROAD CLOSURE 
  
TO ALL BRAMPTON COURTHOUSE STAFF: 
  
What is happening?              
 As part of the courthouse addition project, the main entry road from Hurontario St. will be 

closed and a temporary access road around the construction area will be utilized. It is 

anticipated the existing road will be closed and new road will open on Saturday, April 22, 

2017. 

  

When?                                     

The temporary access road will be opened on Saturday, April 22, 2017 at 1: 00 p.m. 
   
 Why?                                    

The road closure and temporary access road is being completed to facilitate construction 
access as part of the courthouse addition project. 
  
How will this affect me?        

Once the temporary access road is complete, the Hurontario Street entrance to the site will 

be reduced to allow single lane entry only. To exit the site, please use the existing County 

Court exit, this will be the only open road to exit the property.  The County Court Blvd 

entrances will remain operational at all times. 

  
We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience as this work is being 

completed. 

  
If you have any questions or concerns related to this activity, please contact IO Property 

Services at https://IOpropertyservices.cbre.com, 1.877.590.5090 or via email at 

iopropertyservices@cbre.com. 

  

Ed Czuchnicki 

Senior Facility Manager 

IO Property Services 
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